LIFE FOR THE JUNGLE
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Dear brothers and sisters, fellow servants in the Lord,
FEBRUARY 2013

Receive a warm greeting from each of us who make up the Life for the Jungle
Ministry.

We have finished the time of camps in the jungle, where once again the Lord
worked in the salvation of souls and the restoration of his children. In the first week
in Gareno, we had about 120 kids from different communities, and in the evenings
we had around 250 total, including the adults who gathered with us. In Bataburo,
we had around 165 kids from various communities, and about 300 people in the
evenings. In both camps, we preached the gospel, and taught from God’s Word
using the theme: “Jesus, the Architect of my Life.” It was a time of great blessing.
The teachings were well received, not only by the kids participating in the camps,
but also by the people from the local communities.
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We have been blessed by what God did in the camps, and also by what He did in
our lives.

As a ministry team, we have stepped forward in faith recognizing, first of all, that
our God is working in all that we do, and that everything we do is under His Great
Commission.

The camps reflected the work of a team of young people from different
congregations who gave up their vacation time to dedicate themselves to serve in
the jungle.

I would like to stress how vitally important your prayers and offerings are for our
family and the ministry team. They allow us to work in places where we submit
both our time and resources to further the kingdom of God. Our family is very
thankful for the help we have received from you during the past years and this year
as well, because it is what allows us to continue the work of the ministry.




(We are thankful for the land God is providing for the Waodani Church in Puyo)

The Waodani church in Puyo continues to grow. This year, 23 youth from the
church were part of the camp ministry team. They served as camp counselors,
helped with evangelistic dramas, worked in the kitchen, etc.

My son, Michael, was in charge of the worship team and my daughter, Stefany,
helped coordinate the evangelistic dramas. My wife, Blanca, helped lead the
kitchen and also taught the ladies who came with their children to the camp.



We thank God for the fruit He has given.

Please pray for:
- The provision of the Lord for our family and ministry.
- The spiritual growth of the fruit from the camps.

- The health of several of our team members who became ill during the
camps.

- Gratitude to God for his faithfulness.
My God bless you richly.
REINALDO BERNAL. 2 Corinthians 5:15



